
 

 

 
 

January 25th, 2019 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

The City of Sulphur will be bypassing a wastewater line down Pinewood Drive and 

across Center Avenue beginning Monday, January 28th and continuing for two weeks or 

until project completion. This project is necessary to repair and clean the wastewater line. 

A ramp will be used to cross the pipe at the corner of Pinewood and Center Avenue. 

Residents are asked to use caution while driving in the area and to pay attention to all 

road signage.  

 

For questions or additional information, please contact the City of Sulphur at 337-527-

4511. 
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